
       August 19, 2018  

Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 

It is an exciting and sometimes scary time for the young ones 
who are heading back to school.  I will be your son or daughter’s 
teacher this year and I am looking forward to a wonderful school year!  
Most students had a chance to meet me and see the classroom 
before the end of last year.  I hope this helped ease your child’s mind.  
If you or your child would like to visit, please contact me by email 
ASAP to try to set something up.  

You can expect your child to have a successful year but it won’t 
be without a lot of hard work for your child and yes you too!  I will be 
giving my students homework everyday during a typical week.  I will 
also be encouraging you to read with your child every night for at 
least 10-15 minutes. 

 Feel free to take a look at my classroom web page throughout 
the year for news and information.  It can be found on the 
Intermediate School Web Page.  You can always call or email me 
your questions or concerns and I would be happy to speak with you 
anytime. 

 You will find a supply list included with this letter.  If you are 
unable to buy these items, I will have extras on hand.  I look forward 
to working with you and your child to make good progress this school 
year!  See you soon! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Colin Evans 
cevans@greenecsd.org 
656-9891 ext- 512 
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